
 
 
 
 

September 11, 2014 
 
 
Michael Thomas, Vice President 
   Regulatory and Public Affairs 
Uranerz Energy Corporation 
1701 East E Street 
P.O. Box 50850 
Casper, WY 82605-0850 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC AVAILABILITY OF NICHOLS RANCH IN-SITU RECOVERY PROJECT 

LICENSE AMENDMENT REQUEST – JANE DOUGH UNIT (TAC NO. J00726) 
 
Dear Mr. Thomas: 
 
By letter dated May 8, 2014, Uranerz Energy Corporation submitted to the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) a request to amend license SUA-1597 for the Nichols Ranch 
In-Situ Recovery Project located in Campbell and Johnson Counties, Wyoming to construct  
and operate the Jane Dough Unit.  The license amendment application was made publicly 
available in NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) on 
September 8, 2014, and is currently available under Accession Number ML14164A274. 
 
The NRC staff started its acceptance review of the Jane Dough Unit License Amendment 
Request on August 11, 2014, and plans to complete the acceptance review within 90 days. 
 
Efforts related to this review will be charged to Technical Assignment Control (TAC) number 
J00726.  Please use this TAC number and Docket Number 040-09067 in future correspondence 
related to the Jane Dough Unit License Amendment Request. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
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If you have any questions, please contact me at David.Brown@nrc.gov or (301) 287-9110. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
       
      /RA/ 
 
   David D. Brown, Sr. Health Physicist 
   Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch 
      Division of Waste Management 
         and Environmental Protection 
   Office of Federal and State Materials 
      and Environmental Management Programs 
 
 
 
Docket No.: 040-09067 
License No.: SUA-1597 
 
cc: Carol Bilbrough, WDEQ 
      Mark Rogaczewski, WDEQ  
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